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“The Mutual Voice of the Hudson Valley”

KINGSTON, N. Y.

March 31, 1944

Mr. S.R. Morss
R-3 Bradford, Mass.

- Dear Mr. Morss,

Thank you for sending in the report on the Dx program
we gave in honor of the National Radio Club Sunday March 26,
1944, We were very glad to have you among our listeners. It
seems as though I recall you also sent in a report on our DX
last November 7, 1943. If so, you may also consider this
a verification for both programd.

The results on both our DX's were very good and we hope
to give many more such broadcasts in honor of you old "night
owl's" in the future.

I am trying to answer all the boys who wrote in so I'm
sure you won't mind if I sign off with you. Thanks a million
and keep listening OM. Best wishes for now.

Very truly yours,

WAl %

Wilbur J. Fahey
Chief Engineer
WENY



